
Greetings, La Porte ISD Stakeholders. Today is a great day to be a Bulldog!

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits as we settle in on another exciting 
school year. It gives me immense pleasure to share with you that the start of the school 
year has gone exceptionally well, and our commitment to providing a safe and enriching 
educational environment remains stronger than ever.

One of the cornerstones of our dedication to our students’ well-being is the ongoing 
progress of the LP Bond 2023 projects. These initiatives are crucial in enhancing the safety 
and infrastructure of our schools. I am pleased to inform you that these projects are well 
underway, and they include significant security enhancements such as protective film on 
windows, vestibule improvements, the implementation of a panic button system, and 
additional perimeter fencing throughout our district. Additionally, I’m proud to say that there 
is now a dedicated law enforcement officer stationed at every campus — every day. I extend 

our heartfelt appreciation to the La Porte Police Department and other collaborating agencies for their invaluable support 
in fortifying our school security.

Another significant development we’ve witnessed is the transformation of the former Bulldog Stadium site. The site is 
now clear, and we are excited to witness the construction of our new stadium. This state-of-the-art facility will undoubtedly 
provide our students and community with a first-class venue for various events and activities for decades to come. I want 
to reiterate my gratitude to our incredible community for your unwavering support of LP Bond 2023, which has made this 
vision a reality.

As we navigate through this football season, I want to extend our appreciation to Barbers Hill ISD for graciously hosting 
our home games at Eagle Stadium. We are thankful for their hospitality, which allows our community to come together 
and support our athletes, band, color guard, Chatos, cheerleaders, JROTC, and student athletic trainers on Friday nights.

Furthermore, I am immensely proud of our districtwide STEM program, which operates in dedicated laboratories on 
every campus. This program is a testament to our commitment to providing world-class academics. I am also excited to 
share our new partnership with the University of Houston-Clear Lake, which will offer some of our elementary and junior 
high scholars the opportunity to participate in Project Launch, an innovative program providing college-level academic 
enrichment and experiences. This partnership represents a remarkable opportunity for our students and aligns with our 
commitment to academic excellence.

In conclusion, I want to express my gratitude to each and every member of our 
La Porte ISD Board of Trustees and community. Your support, dedication, and 
involvement are instrumental in making our district a beacon of educational 
excellence. I am confident that, together, we will continue to provide our students 
with the best possible education and opportunities for success.

Thank you for your continued 
support, and I look forward to 
the many exciting achievements 
and milestones that lie ahead 
for La Porte ISD.

In your service,

Walter Jackson, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools
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